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From the Head Teacher 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of their RE learning this half term, Year 6 went on a visit to a 
local Church.  They had a great time seeing in action what they had 
learnt about and were amazed by the beautiful carvings and stained 
glass that they saw. The staff at the Church were so impressed with 
the children that they wrote to us after the visit to praise the while 
year group.  They asked lots of questions to deepen their  
understanding and listened intently to what the staff taught them - 
well done Year 6, we're proud of you too!  
 
Year 4 children ran assembly to show their parents and carers what 
they had been learning about.  Again, they did a fantastic job  
communicating their learning and showed examples of how they had 
applied this meaning throughout many areas of the curriculum.   
Look out for more of these assemblies - Year 5 is next week!  
 
This week we also held welcome meetings for all those parents who 
have recently joined us.  It was lovely to meet you all and welcome you 
to the Stanton Bridge community and hope that you too share the 
aspirations for each and every child.   
We look forward to seeing you at many more upcoming events.  
 
Our new attendance app 'Study Bugs' has now been launched and we 
hope that it is already beginning to support with communication for 
those who need it.  If you have not already downloaded the app or are 
unsure of how to use it, please contact the mentor team via the front 
office - they will happy to help!  
 
Thank you to all of the families who made a donation to Children in 
Need by having their faces painted.  We are so proud that our value 
of 'care' is widespread across the community - we were able to make 
a fantastic donation of £115 to the charity.  Thank you for helping us 
to support those less fortunate than ourselves.  
 
Finally, a reminder that as the weather turns colder, ensure that  
children have a warm coat, hat and gloves for when they are outside.   
 
 
Sofina Islam OBE 
Headteacher 
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School Stars 
 

May I congratulate our children who gained 
 School star status for Compassionate Friend 

 
1F: Musab   1B: Shifa 
  
2N: Loyal   2L: Kyla 
  
3B: Nuraz   3W: Jessica 
  
4S: Denis   4J: Lydia 
  
5B: Lazio   5S: Leon 
 
6M: Muna    6G: Lekum 

School Stars 
 

May I congratulate our children who gained 
School Star status for Problem Solver 

 
 1F: Maxim   1B: Mobeen 
 
 2N: Isabel   2L: Bilal 
 
 3B: David   3W: Kovan 
 
 4S: Laura   4J: Abdirahman 
 
 5B: Wifaq   5S: Lawand  
 
 6M: Victor   6G: Abdul 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Year 5 Assembly: Tuesday 10th December. 
 
Year 2 Trip Coventry Transport Museum: Thursday 12th  
December. 

 
Christmas School Dinner: Wednesday 18th December 2024 
 
Inset Days: Thursday 19th and Friday 20th December 2024 
 
Half Term: Monday 23rd December: Friday 3rd January 2025 
       School re-opens on Monday 6th January 2025. 

Attendance Race 
 

The results for Autumn 2 - Week 2 are: 
 

1st Place: Miss Bibi (3B) 
 

 2nd Place: Mrs Madre (6M) 
 

3rd Place: Miss Johal (4J) 
 

Remember, it’s up to each one of you to come to school every day 
to ensure your class scores the  

highest number of points possible to win the race. 
 

It is also important not to be late! 

Attendance Race 
 

The results for Autumn 2 - Week 3 are: 
 

1st Place: Mrs Madre (6M) 
 

2nd Place: Miss French (1F) 
 

3rd Place: Miss Johal (4J) 
 

Remember, it’s up to each one of you to come to school every day to 
ensure your class scores the  

highest number of points possible to win the race. 
 

It is also important not to be late! 
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, ad 
following details in your email: 

Preferred workshop date, Your name, address, 
postcode, parents email  

 
Admin 

 
Contact Information - It is your responsibility as a parent to ensure 
the school office are notified of any change in contact details, such as 
address, telephone number or email address. This is to enable us to 
get in touch with you in an emergency but also to ensure you are re-
ceiving communication from school through all these platforms. 
 
Dinner money— Reminder the new price per day will be £2.50. 
This needs to be paid daily or weekly. If you have an outstanding 
balance, your child must bring in a packed lunch until this balance 
has been cleared. 
 
Free School Meals - If you a receive a letter from the council stating 
your child is eligible for free school meals you must bring this into the 
office to allow us to update our system. 
 
Lateness—School starts at 8:30am and your child must be present on 
the school playground ready to be taken to class by their teacher. 
Please also ensure that you are collecting your child on time at the end 
of the school day.  
Any late drop off/collections will result in a fine.  
 
Attendance— It is your legal responsibility to  
ensure that your child attends school everyday. If for any reason your 
child can not attend school, you must inform the school office.   
 
Uniform - Please ensure that your child is wearing the correct uni-
form. This can be purchased from the school office on a Thursday, 
order forms will need to be completed beforehand. 
  
 
A polite reminder to all parents that appropriate attire must be worn 
when dropping and collecting your child to school.  
Dressing gowns and nightwear are not appropriate.  
 
On the first incident you will be spoken with and repeated     inappro-
priate dress code will result in a ban.  
 
It is an expectation that as a parent of a pupil of Stanton Bridge, you 
will fully engage with the schools policies and  
procedures in supporting your child’s education.  
 

 
Parent Code of Conduct  

 
 
* Be polite to others no raised voices, screaming or shouting. 
* Contribute to a positive school environment 
* Act as positive role models. 
* Work together with to staff to resolve issues or concerns. 
 
Can all parents ensure you adhere to the above code of conduct whilst on 
school premises, if other family members or friends are attending on your 
behalf please ensure they are also made aware.  
Failure to adhere to the above is likely to result in a ban from school prem-
ises. 
 
 
All communication from parents should be respectful and  
socially acceptable. 
Due to health and safety protocols please do ensure that your child is not 
playing on the school’s equipment when collecting them. Thank you. 
 

Remember you can contact us via the schools email:  
admin@stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 


